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CityKidz Newsletter April 2023 

 
Dear Tintern Church of Christ, 
 
This April, we celebrated National Volunteer Week and I thought this month would be a 
great opportunity to introduce you to some of the folks in our CityKidz community who 
are, like you, invested in the wellbeing of our children, youth and their families. 
 
 

 

 

Route Captain: Kelly 

 

“I love what they do for the kids, that they think 

about all aspects of their life. They're filling their 

Saturdays so they're not sitting at home doing 

nothing… Making sure they get a meal and that 

there's so many people around them showing 

love.” 

 
 

Youth Mentor: Tim 

 

“The best thing about being a youth mentor is 

that you get to take all the things that you wish 

you’d learned when you were that age and then 

get them out there, then hearing the kids respond 

and seeing them apply this and make changes in 

their lives and push those changes out to their 

parents and others is just an amazing feeling.” 
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Bus Driver: John 

 

“The best part? I like picking up the 

older kids. They’re very good! And 

just to see how much they enjoy this 

place – I enjoy that.” 

 

I hope that you feel inspired by your community, Bruce & Elaine, because I know our 
volunteers are inspired by your dedicated support. I also want to encourage you to think 
about volunteering with us if you can. Our next volunteer orientation session in on 
Saturday, May 13. You'll get to meet amazing people and see a CityKidz Saturday 
program in full swing. 
 
 

Learn More About Volunteering at CityKidz  

 

 

Thank you, Tintern, for your faithful support! I look forward to sharing more about 

the ways your gifts are impacting children, youth and families in the CityKidz 

community next month. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
    Lisa 

 

 

https://citykidz.us5.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6f56c8e09520722aa0f42b29b&id=f364a77276&e=0efe1c2fff

